
Kia Ora Koutou 
Here we are at the end  of Term 3 already! 

Here are a few notes to help you end the term well . 
Thank you for your wonderful support and for recommending Shalom to 

your friends and family . 
We have several new children starting at Shalom in the new term .  

Term Dates for 2015: 
 

Term 3:  
 20 July - 25 September 
Term 4: 
 5 October - 18 December 

Training your child in the way they should go  

http://www.intouch.org/listen/relationships/training-our-children  

 

RAEWYN  Please check this is the website you meant to include   

Thank you parents for cutting out  

pictures,  parent helping, playing,  

talking, listening and encouraging 

each other  and us!!  

     Shalom Kindergarten  

NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER2015 
 

Thanks for attending: 

Toileting with Claire ( Community Karitane Nurse)  

We had a great morning together learning tips and 

strategies to get our tamariki confident in toileting  

and wearing undies!  

Personalities with Kim Williamson  

A great evening finding out about ourselves and our 

children– very entertaining and helpful. 

We are open to ideas for our next event!  

Websites that may be helpful for you: 

www.raisingchildren.org.nz   

www.huggiesnappies.co.nz 

 

 

  PLEASE  NOTE:  

 The Bring and Bless table will be taken to the local 

charity shop  during the HOLIDAYS   

 LOST PROPERTY– please check this as these will go 

to the Charity Shop in the holidays too  

 ART FOLDERS– please check these so you can  

 appreciate the hard work your child/ren have been 

doing  



We would love to see what you did in the holidays ! You can draw a picture and ask an adult 

to write for you.      


